

White's Cove

File #			
Activity	? re quarry	Date	Mar 3/84
Time		Time	4:10 PM
Contact	Mark Lowe	Phone	521-5583

Call Received Call Made Meeting Other

- White's Cove - he is part owner 50%

- blasting permit - status of it.

I explained permit to C - comment for DFO required -

(Brian Lowe - (I met) DFO response in a
 mem @ site Nutshell was wait for the
 your brother EA information.

- he explained he understood but.

"I don't agree it"

- bond placed - 30 thousand \$

- work that site -

- if E is 2 yrs DA - can't wait 2 yrs.

- quarry permit no good to me - can't blast

problem -> Director blasting - didn't have DFO -

yes - DFO comments were provided for quarry approval

permit I can't use -

- waiting for 2 yrs now -

- not satisfied with what -

working in the water - I blast -

- display my project out.

- I'm not going to wait

- suffering financially - court action.

- other dredging jobs - in NS where blasting in
 the water

Signature JL

pg 1 of 2



Department of Environment & Labour

		File #		
Activity	Ine quarry	Date	Mar 3/04	Time
Contact	Mark Lowe	Phone		

Call Received Call Made Meeting Other _____

- Shoreline -
- any drilling work @ shoreline -

- answer we got was:

- finding of EA:

- Bob Petrie -

- DFO - very difficult

- cannot afford to wait 2 more years.

- Will con

- I offered to let Bob Petrie know of his concerns

- said he was already talking to Bob
re issue - he knows.

Signature J Leck

pg 2 of 2